
Notice of Motion – Council 21 July 2016 
 
Residents of Torbay are proud to live in a diverse and tolerant society, racism, 
xenophobia, and hate crimes have no place in our Country.  Torbay Council 
condemns such actions unequivocally, and will not allow hate to become acceptable, 
and will reassure all people living in Torbay that they are valued members of our 
Community. 
 
This Council resolves to publically condemn any such attacks and make it clear what 
steps it will undertake to tackle this behaviour.  Torbay Council should also remind all 
Staff and Partners of our opposition to racism, xenophobia and hate. 
 
Proposed By Councillor Doggett  
Seconded By Councillor Robson 


